ICSE - 2017 EXAMINATION

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR CANDIDATES RE-APPEARING
FOR THE ICSE EXAMINATION TO BE HELD IN THE YEAR 2017 WITHOUT
ATTENDENCE AT AN AFFILIATED SCHOOL

This information is for the following candidates:

(a) Candidates who have not been awarded Pass Certificates at the ICSE Year 2016
Examination and are re-appearing for a Pass Certificate, at the ICSE Examination
to be held in the Year 2017, without attendance in the school (Code 3 candidates);

(b) Candidates who have been awarded Pass Certificates at the ICSE Year 2016
Examination or earlier and are re-appearing for one or more subjects for a
Supplementary Pass Certificate at the ICSE Year 2017 Examination, without
attendance in the school (Code 4 candidates).

PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING:

1. Code 3 and 4 Candidates re-appearing for ICSE Examination to be held in the Year 2017
Examination must follow the Year 2017 Regulations & Syllabuses respectively. They must

carefully go through the syllabuses of the subjects for which they are reappearing in

the year 2017 to ensure that they are fully aware of the changes (if any) in the syllabus/
parts of the syllabus/ textbooks.

The ICSE Year 2017 Regulations & Syllabuses are available on the Council's website i.e,

WWWw.cisce.orq.

2, Candidates who have not been awarded Pass Certificates will have to compulsorily offer the
subjects English and five/ six/ seven subjects from the subjects offered by them in the last

ICSE Examination taken by them as candidates in regular attendance at an affiliated school.

3. Candidates who have been awarded Pass Certificate can offer any/all of the subjects offered
by them in the last ICSE Examination taken by them as candidates in regular attendance at
an affiliated school (provided that the subjects under consideration are still being offered by
the Council).

4, The Admission Card, Timetable and other information regarding the examination will be sent
to the Principal of the School where the candidate’s Centre for the Examination is located,
by the last week of January 2017. The candidate may kindly get in touch with the Principal

of the school concerned, to collect the Admission Card and a copy of the Timetable.



